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Mr. Charles W. Heh)
AOSB29/Page 3
September 30, 1991

After our review and eveluation of this issue, we find that 1t did not present
any indication of a compromise of nuclear safety. We agprecicto the opportu-
r.y to respond and explain the basis of our actions. Please contact my staff
1f there are further questions on any of these matters,

Very truly yours,
NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY
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tdw . Mroc
Senitr Vice President

cc: W, J. Raymond, Senior Resident Inspector, Milistone Unit Nos, 1, 2, and 3
E. C. Wenzinger, Chief Projects Branch No. 4, Division of Reactor
Projects
E. M. Kelly, Chief, Reactor Projects Section 4A
J. T. Shedlosky, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Millstone



